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From: Margaret Dombrowski

To: foil

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Report Leak Detection Unit-Lancaster, NY
Date: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 6:37:44 PM

This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello,
I am the home owner of 20 Saybrook Dr, Lancaster, NY 14086.

I live in a HOA Managed patio home community.

My home has been experiencing Water Issues for the past 4 years that causes the Sump Pump
to discharge every 5-6 minutes. My neighbor's Sump Pump discharges at an alarming rate of
every minute After builder (Marrano) had installed several dams around my home.

I am attempting to retrieve a report regarding the Leak Detection Unit being called upon to test
the Water Main for leaks.

The HOA Management (Harmon Homes) reported no leak by ECWA without providing any
additional information.

Please provide a copy of any reports that were produced regarding this Leak Detection,
instruments used for leak detection, etc.

Respectfully,
Margaret Dombrowski
20 Saybrook Dr.
Lancaster, NY 14086
716-867-3976

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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